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The first unit is operating at the planned output. Today, just before noon, the reactor of 

the second unit was shut down as a result of the automatic action of the reactor limitation 

system which was initiated by an incorrect signal in the system for the automatic 

regulation of the water supply for steam generators in the secondary, non-nuclear part of 

the power plant. The response of the other systems was completely in accordance with the 

design. The second unit will be put into operation after examination and removal of the 

causes of the event. The engineers expect that the unit could be connected to the network 

as early as tomorrow morning. The last unplanned automatic reactor shutdown took place 

in 2004. All the auxiliary systems of the power plant are working according to the 

operational needs of the units.  

 
Information on the parameters for the 1st unit today, 7 December 2006 at 13:30:  
• The unit is in operation mode 1  
• Reactor output - 96 % 
• Turbo-generator output - 980 MWe  
• Power generation since the beginning of the year: 5 929 350 MWh 
 
 
Information on the parameters for the 2nd unit today, 7 December 2006 at 13:30: 
• The unit is in operation mode 3 
• Reactor output - 0 %  
• Turbo-generator output - 0 MWe  
• Power generation since the beginning of the year: 4 980 692 MWh  
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